
 
PTA regular fundraising 
Don’t forget  you can donate unwanted school 
uniform, in good condition,  to the PTA to resell 
at events!  
 
Unwanted overseas currency?  Give this in at 
the office and we’ll turn it into sterling towards 
the PTA funds. 
 
An even easier way to donate is through easy 
fund raising! Don't forget to use this site to buy 
on line: 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

 
Upcoming PTA Events! 
 
January events! 
Coffee mornings are restarting again on 13th 
January—Year 4 will be serving drinks and      
biscuits with hopefully a preschool take away 
service available. 

19th January PTA meeting starting at 7pm—
come along and help planning for 2017! 

27th January Family Quiz—licensed bar more 
details to follow. 

February events! 
Valentines Disco 16th February—licensed bar—
Reception and Year 4 to organise—more details 
to follow. 

March Events! 
3rd March Coffee morning—Year 5 serving 
drinks and biscuits. 

17th March—own clothes day—egg donation. 

31st March—Family Easter Bingo—more details 

to follow.                Angela Carochan Chair. 

PTA Round Robin 

Welcome to the January Edition 

Fundraising update 
 
The Christmas fair was a huge success raising 

a fantastic amount of £1,445.90 

The café seemed to be  a great success. My 

hotpot and burgers went down a treat. 

 

Thank you to everyone one who gave their 
time to the festive bag packing at Sainsbury's.  
You amazing bag packers raised an amazing 
£512.86 in just a  few hours.  More events 
coming soon from Sainsbury's to support the 
PTA as their local charity of the year! 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know? 
If you book a party at the Jungle in Warrington 

they donate £5 to the school? just put 
“Newchurch CP school” in the promotion code 

box! 

Dear All 

 
I would like to start by saying “Happy New 
Year” to you all from the PTA. 
I have had some very big shoes to fill since 
September and I would like to take this  
opportunity to thank Suzanne Taylor for all 
her hard work, dedication, determination and 
seeing the BIG PROJECT (school playground), 
through till the end.  As you are aware we had 
it officially opened by Lee Briers and Wolfie 
before the end of term. All the children loved 
it and a lasting legacy for Suzanne and the 
PTA. 

 


